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Dear Parents/Carers,  
Welcome back to school everyone and we hope you had a wonderful family summer. 
 
We have had a lovely first few days back at Eden Park, with the children quickly 
getting into good learning routines. We want to thank parents for supporting this by 
getting them into school for when the gates open at 8.45am so we can start the day 
off promptly.  
 
All classes and staff have spent some of the first few weeks back thinking about ‘How 
we want to be together’ at school. This has allowed us to create some simple 
agreements around safety, learning, care and communication to make all our days as 
happy and successful as we can. We will be working on this throughout the year 
linked to our school virtues.  
 
We wish everyone a happy and safe weekend.  
Mr Blunt and Ms Warner  
 

 
 
 
 
 

We had several wedding celebrations over the summer period and are delighted to 
congratulate some of our staff on their exciting news. Miss Toop became Mrs 
Morgan, Miss Tomson became Mrs Abell and Miss Wood became Mrs Billing.  
 
We know you will join us in wishing them all the very best for a happy life together 
with their new families.  
 
 
 
 

How do we want to be together    

Happy News  



 
 
 
 
 
 

All classes will be doing PE this term on a Monday and a Friday. PE Kit is: 
• Black shorts 
• Plain Blue T-Shirt or  one with school logo 
• Sapphire Blue hoodie with school logo (optional) 
• PE shoes – trainers are recommended 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The nursery fees for the first half of this term are now live on Bromcom. Please can 

we remind parents that the fees must be received in advance or in the week that the 

place is taken. Your child’s place is at risk if this is not adhered to.  

 

 
 
  

• Google – Devon Citizens Portal  
• Click on the link for Free School Meals  
• It will ask you a few questions about your income  
• Once you have answered the questions it will give you an instant response of 
whether you are entitled to Free School Meals or not  
• If you are it will give you a code, this needs to be either emailed or shown to the 
Office  
• Pop into the School Office if you need help with this 

 
 
 
 
 
 

A member of the School Immunisation Team will be visiting the School on Wednesday 
11th September at 8.30 a.m. and 2.45 p.m. to help any parents/carers who are unable to 
fill in the consent form online and to answer any questions/worries you might have. 
Please come to the School Office. The date of the immunisations is 16th September 2024. 
 
 

IMPORTANT Flu Immunisation 

PE Times 

Nursery Payments 

Applying for Free School Meals 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 


